Gilgandra Public School



Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Michael Darcy P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827 Ph: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Leadership Induction Assembly

8th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are so honoured to have your child represent our school as a school leader. It is a privilege and a credit to the students and their families to be elected in their role. Once again, we congratulate yourselves and your child on their accomplishment.

Please join us on Friday 17th February at 12pm for a special induction assembly where the school leaders will be presented with their badges. The Student Representative Council (SRC) and Sports House Captains will be presented their badges by an invited guest. The Captains and Prefects will have their own invited guest attend to pin their badges.

Following the assembly we will host refreshments in the school library for the leaders and their families.

We hope you are able to join us.

Yours Sincerely,

Michael Darcy Principal